
 

 
 
From: Sheldon Harnick  
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2012 10:52 AM 
To: gary@garyjohnlarosa.com 
Subject: "Fiddler" 
 
 
 
Hi, Gary: 
 
Congratulations on the "Fiddler" reviews. Well earned! I loved the production and 
I particularly loved the choreography.  As I've told a number of friends, you not 
only replicated the Robbins choreography, you did it with deep and gratifying 
understanding of what Robbins was trying to accomplish.  So that I had the feeling 
that what I was seeing had been choreographed by Jerry himself. And for that I 
thank you! 
 
Sheldon 
 


